GOLDEN GATE LABRADOR RETRIEVER CLUB BOARD MINUTES SEPTEMBER 19,
2013

CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order by President Allen Garfinkle at
7:45 p.m.

ROLL CALL: Present were Allen Garfinkle, Sharon Ventura, Terri Herigstad,
Melinda Grosch, Connie Muellerliele, Vivian Poole, and Connie Holm.

The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted.
PRESIDENT’S REPORT: No report.

VICE PRESIDENT: See specialty.

SECRETARY: No report.

TREASURER: A written report was submitted. Georgia and Terri are on the
signature card.

NOMINATING COMMITTEE: Carol White, Elaine Nusser, and Lauren Rice are on
the nominating committee for next year.

SHO AND GO: The next sho and go will be June 1, 2014. There are new AKC rules
for the CGC. Allen would like a better conformation entry.

SPECIALTY: Everything is coming along well. We are doing well raising money for
the trophy fund. Rally is not covered for trophies. We need to ask our judges to
make comments on their observations. Obedience will start at 9. The t-shirt project
will be Friday. Lauren Rice is doing the raffle.

MEMBERSHIP: Leslie Black has applied for membership.

FIELD: Nothing going on right now.

NEWSLETTER: We need more material.

OLD BUSINESS: Allen will send in the material for the Diablo Valley Calendar.

We are doing a supported entry at Woofstock.

We need to do a calendar for next year.

Our club calendars have now been printed costing $7.99 apiece and selling for $15.
The first 50 have been spoken for and another 50 have been ordered.
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NEW BUSINESS: November 14 will be the next board meeting.

The Christmas party will be December 14.

The Cow Palace will be January 25t and 26t 2014.
The annual meeting will be January 12, 12014

We will try to get two field days in the spring.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:05.

Submitted by Connie Holm



